
 

 
 

 

 

 

District 2-X1 

Information Technology Team 

Chair Report 

District 2-X1 2nd Cabinet Meeting 

Saturday, October 19, 2024 

District 2-X1 Information Technology 

Team Chair PDG Billy Ketner 

 
Attend the District 2-X1 1st Cabinet Meeting. 

 

Continue monthly donations to LCIF, TLC, and Saint Jude’s. 

 

Attend Executive Committee Meetings.  

 

Attend Lion Portal Discussion Sessions with MD-2 Lions. 

 

Make additions and changes to the District 2-X1 Website. 

 

Send Mailchimp notices to District 2-X1 Lions as needed. 

 

We continue to  do  our  best  to  meet  all   technology 

needs of our District. 




